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The Medieval Internet
Following a remarkable epoch of greater dispersion of wealth and
opportunity, we are inexorably returning towards a more feudal era
marked by greater concentration of wealth and property, reduced upward
mobility, demographic stagnation, and increased dogmatism. If the last
seventy years saw a massive expansion of the middle class, not only in
America but in much of the developed world, today that class is
declining and a new, more hierarchical society is emerging. The new
class structure resembles that of Medieval times. At the apex of the
new order are two classes—a reborn clerical elite, the clerisy, which
dominates the upper part of the professional ranks, universities,
media and culture, and a new aristocracy led by tech oligarchs with
unprecedented wealth and growing control of information. These two
classes correspond to the old French First and Second Estates. Below
these two classes lies what was once called the Third Estate. This
includes the yeomanry, which is made up largely of small
businesspeople, minor property owners, skilled workers and privatesector oriented professionals. Ascendant for much of modern history,
this class is in decline while those below them, the new Serfs, grow
in numbers—a vast, expanding property-less population. The trends are
mounting, but we can still reverse them—if people understand what is
actually occurring and have the capability to oppose them.

Bullshit Jobs
This explosive and controversial examination of business, history, and
ethnicity shows how "global tribes" have shaped the world's economy in
the past--and how they will dominate its future. "From the Trade
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Paperback edition.

Tales of the Floating Class, Writings 1982-2017; Essays and
Fictions on Globalization and Neo-Feudalism
American democratic capitalism is in danger. How can we save it? For
its first two hundred years, the American economy exhibited truly
impressive performance. The combination of democratically elected
governments and a capitalist system worked, with ever-increasing
levels of efficiency spurred by division of labor, international
trade, and scientific management of companies. By the nation's
bicentennial celebration in 1976, the American economy was the envy of
the world. But since then, outcomes have changed dramatically. Growth
in the economic prosperity of the average American family has slowed
to a crawl, while the wealth of the richest Americans has skyrocketed.
This imbalance threatens the American democratic capitalist system and
our way of life. In this bracing yet constructive book, world-renowned
business thinker Roger Martin starkly outlines the fundamental
problem: We have treated the economy as a machine, pursuing evergreater efficiency as an inherent good. But efficiency has become too
much of a good thing. Our obsession with it has inadvertently shifted
the shape of our economy, from a large middle class and smaller
numbers of rich and poor (think of a bell-shaped curve) to a greater
share of benefits accruing to a thin tail of already-rich Americans (a
Pareto distribution). With lucid analysis and engaging anecdotes,
Martin argues that we must stop treating the economy as a perfectible
machine and shift toward viewing it as a complex adaptive system in
which we seek a fundamental balance of efficiency with resilience. To
achieve this, we need to keep in mind the whole while working on the
component parts; pursue improvement, not perfection; and relentlessly
tweak instead of attempting to find permanent solutions. Filled with
keen economic insight and advice for citizens, executives, policy
makers, and educators, When More Is Not Better is the must-read guide
for saving democratic capitalism.

The New Feudalism
If humankind can be said to have a single greatest creation, it would
be those places that represent the most eloquent expression of our
species’s ingenuity, beliefs, and ideals: the city. In this
authoritative and engagingly written account, the acclaimed urbanist
and bestselling author examines the evolution of urban life over the
millennia and, in doing so, attempts to answer the age-old question:
What makes a city great? Despite their infinite variety, all cities
essentially serve three purposes: spiritual, political, and economic.
Kotkin follows the progression of the city from the early religious
centers of Mesopotamia, the Indus Valley, and China to the imperial
centers of the Classical era, through the rise of the Islamic city and
the European commercial capitals, ending with today’s post-industrial
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suburban metropolis. Despite widespread optimistic claims that cities
are “back in style,” Kotkin warns that whatever their form, cities can
thrive only if they remain sacred, safe, and busy–and this is true for
both the increasingly urbanized developing world and the often selfpossessed “global cities” of the West and East Asia. Looking at cities
in the twenty-first century, Kotkin discusses the effects of
developments such as shifting demographics and emerging technologies.
He also considers the effects of terrorism–how the religious and
cultural struggles of the present pose the greatest challenge to the
urban future. Truly global in scope, The City is a timely narrative
that will place Kotkin in the company of Lewis Mumford, Jane Jacobs,
and other preeminent urban scholars.

Globalization and Its Discontents
The Debate On The Transition From Feudalism To Capitalism, Originally
Published In Science And Society In The Early 1950S, Is One Of The
Most Famous Episodes In The Development Of Marxist Historiography
Since The War. It Ranged Such Distinguished Contributors As Maurice
Dobb, Paul Sweezy, Kohachiro Takahashi And Christopher Hill Against
Each Other In A Common, Critical Discussion. The Complete Text Of The
Original Debate Was First Published By Verso, To Which Subsequent
Discussion Has Returned Again And Again, Together With Significant New
Materials Produced By Historians Since Then.What Was The Role Of Trade
In The Dark Ages? How Did Feudal Rents Evolve During The Middle Ages?
Where Should The Economic Origins Of Mediaeval Towns Be Sought? Why
Did Serfdom Eventually Disappear In Western Europe? What Was The Exact
Relationship Between City And Countryside In The Transition From
Feudalism To Capitalism? How Should The Importance Of Overseas
Expansion Be Assessed For The Primitive Accumulation Of Capital In
Europe? When Should The First Bourgeois Revolutions Be Dated, And
Which Social Classes Participated In Them? All These, And Many Other
Vital Questions For Every Student Of Mediaeval And Modern History, Are
Widely And Freely Explored.

The Next Hundred Million
When More Is Not Better
We rummage through the worlds where culture, entertainment and power
share a contested space. This space could be a street that has been
staged for effect. It is software where fake money circulates. Or the
site of scripted pleasures, in games, casinos; architectural illusion.
Inside this space we find the Floating Class, outliers who must
survive casino capitalism. This cast of characters include artists,
the semi-employed, hipsters; migrants; the racially ignored-- and
always the immigrants. The Floating class is often afflicted by gold
fevers. For almost forty years, Norman Klein has written about many
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such locations, and stories often blending the fictive within the
factual, since the arrival of globalization and neo-feudalism. He also
traces what for him is the most peculiar site of all-- the present
itself. For Klein, the present is an archaeological irony overrun by
mad policies, dominated by urban erasure and collective forgetting. In
Tales of the Floating Class Klein creates tales of a comic picaresque,
a comic tragedyin a historical journey that has barely started.
Meanwhile, like mutant flora, new floating species grow ever more
varied. This is clearly our Iliad and Odyssey combined-- what follows
after the end of the Western Hegemony (ending formally in the 1970s).
Featured are twenty-two essays that have been re-edited, covering
writings from 1982 to 2017. Norman M. Klein is a cultural critic and
historian. Much of his work deals with cities, media, collective and
political history. Past works are, The History of Forgetting: Los
Angeles and the Erasure of Memory; The Vatican to Vegas: The History
of Special Effects; Bleeding Through: Layers of Los Angeles, 1920-86;
(media novel) Freud in Coney Island and Other Tales, plus others. He
is a professor at the California Institute of the Art

The Coming of Neo-Feudalism
This study of modern Egypt opens the debate regarding new terms and
methods for understanding the Middle East and Islamic societies. Amira
el-Azhary Sonbol has produced an analytical history of Egypt from the
time before Muhammad Ali to the present day. Using local idioms and
terms such as khassa and 'amma, iltazim and fa'iz, she has developed a
methodology that is more meaningful because it ties events of the
eighteenth century to those of the twentieth. The author explores the
division that has existed in modern Egyptian society between two
groups: the khassa, a ruling elite that tried to impose a hegemonic
culture that reflected and encouraged its own economic interests, and
the 'amma, the masses who clung to their heritage and customs in an
attempt to acquire a share of the wealth. Sonbol discusses today's
Islamic movement in Egypt as a revolution correcting the duality of
culture that was brought about by historical events like colonialism
and the importation of exogenous ideologies. She suggests a different
way of looking at culture and the necessity of seeing cultural
struggle as a method for studying the historical process that goes
beyond the political and economical.

Winners Take All
The rise and fall of identical copies: digital technologies and formmaking from mass customization to mass collaboration. Digital
technologies have changed architecture—the way it is taught,
practiced, managed, and regulated. But if the digital has created a
“paradigm shift” for architecture, which paradigm is shifting? In The
Alphabet and the Algorithm, Mario Carpo points to one key practice of
modernity: the making of identical copies. Carpo highlights two
examples of identicality crucial to the shaping of architectural
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modernity: in the fifteenth century, Leon Battista Alberti's invention
of architectural design, according to which a building is an identical
copy of the architect's design; and, in the nineteenth and twentieth
centuries, the mass production of identical copies from mechanical
master models, matrixes, imprints, or molds. The modern power of the
identical, Carpo argues, came to an end with the rise of digital
technologies. Everything digital is variable. In architecture, this
means the end of notational limitations, of mechanical
standardization, and of the Albertian, authorial way of building by
design. Charting the rise and fall of the paradigm of identicality,
Carpo compares new forms of postindustrial digital craftsmanship to
hand-making and the cultures and technologies of variations that
existed before the coming of machine-made, identical copies. Carpo
reviews the unfolding of digitally based design and construction from
the early 1990s to the present, and suggests a new agenda for
architecture in an age of variable objects and of generic and
participatory authorship.

Code
This book addresses the possibilities of analyzing the modern
international through the thought of Michel Foucault. The broad range
of authors brought together in this volume question four of the most
self-evident characteristics of our contemporary
world-'international', 'neoliberal', 'biopolitical' and 'global'- and
thus fill significant gaps in both international and Foucault studies.
The chapters discuss what a Foucauldian perspective does or does not
offer for understanding international phenomena while also questioning
many appropriations of Foucault's work. This transdisciplinary volume
will serve as a reference for both scholars and students of
international relations, international political sociology,
international political economy, political theory/philosophy and
critical theory more generally.

Tribes
The New York Times bestselling, groundbreaking investigation of how
the global elite's efforts to "change the world" preserve the status
quo and obscure their role in causing the problems they later seek to
solve. An essential read for understanding some of the egregious
abuses of power that dominate today’s news. Former New York Times
columnist Anand Giridharadas takes us into the inner sanctums of a new
gilded age, where the rich and powerful fight for equality and justice
any way they can--except ways that threaten the social order and their
position atop it. We see how they rebrand themselves as saviors of the
poor; how they lavishly reward "thought leaders" who redefine "change"
in winner-friendly ways; and how they constantly seek to do more good,
but never less harm. We hear the limousine confessions of a celebrated
foundation boss; witness an American president hem and haw about his
plutocratic benefactors; and attend a cruise-ship conference where
Page 5/18

How To Download eBook The Coming Of Neo Feudalism A Warning To The
Global Middle Class
entrepreneurs celebrate their own self-interested magnanimity.
Giridharadas asks hard questions: Why, for example, should our gravest
problems be solved by the unelected upper crust instead of the public
institutions it erodes by lobbying and dodging taxes? He also points
toward an answer: Rather than rely on scraps from the winners, we must
take on the grueling democratic work of building more robust,
egalitarian institutions and truly changing the world. A call to
action for elites and everyday citizens alike.

The Human City
In the blink of an eye, vast economic forces have created new types of
communities and reinvented old ones. In The New Geography, acclaimed
forecaster Joel Kotkin decodes the changes, and provides the first
clear road map for where Americans will live and work in the decades
to come, and why. He examines the new role of cities in America and
takes us into the new American neighborhood. The New Geography is a
brilliant and indispensable guidebook to a fundamentally new
landscape.

The Economic Thought of William Petty
"The Human City presents the most cogent, evidence-based and clearheaded exposition of the pro-suburban argument. . . . enriching our
understanding of what cities are about and what they can and must
become.” —Wall Street Journal Around the globe, most new urban
development has adhered to similar tenets: tall structures, small
units, and high density. In The Human City, Joel Kotkin—called
“America’s uber-geographer” by David Brooks of the New York
Times—questions these nearly ubiquitous practices, suggesting that
they do not consider the needs and desires of the vast majority of
people. Built environments, Kotkin argues, must reflect the
preferences of most people—especially those of families—even if that
means lower-density development. The Human City ponders the purpose of
the city and investigates the factors that drive most urban
development today. Armed with his own astute research, a deep-seated
knowledge of urban history, and a sound grasp of economic, political,
and social trends, Kotkin pokes holes in what he calls the “retrourbanist” ideology and offers a refreshing case for dispersion
centered on human values. This book is not anti-urban, but it does
advocate a greater range of options for people to live the way they
want at all stages of their lives.

The Great Reversal
We know that our world is undergoing seismic change—but how can we
emerge from the crisis a fairer, more equal society? Over the past two
centuries or so, capitalism has undergone profound changes—economic
cycles that veer from boom to bust—from which it has always emerged
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transformed and strengthened. Surveying this turbulent history, Paul
Mason’s Postcapitalism argues that we are on the brink of a change so
big and so profound that this time capitalism itself, the immensely
complex system within which entire societies function, will mutate
into something wholly new. At the heart of this change is information
technology, a revolution that is driven by capitalism but, with its
tendency to push the value of much of what we make toward zero, has
the potential to destroy an economy based on markets, wages, and
private ownership. Almost unnoticed, in the niches and hollows of the
market system, swaths of economic life are beginning to move to a
different rhythm. Vast numbers of people are changing how they behave
and live, in ways contrary to the current system of state-backed
corporate capitalism. And as the terrain changes, new paths open. In
this bold and prophetic book, Mason shows how, from the ashes of the
crisis, we have the chance to create a more socially just and
sustainable economy. Although the dangers ahead are profound, he
argues that there is cause for hope. This is the first time in human
history in which, equipped with an understanding of what is happening
around us, we can predict and shape the future.

The Alphabet and the Algorithm
"A philosophical and spiritual defense of the premodern world, of the
tragic view, of physical courage, and of masculinity and selfsacrifice in an age when those ancient virtues are too often
caricatured and dismissed." —Victor Davis Hanson Award-winning author
Michael Walsh celebrates the masculine attributes of heroism that
forged American civilization and Western culture by exploring
historical battles in which soldiers chose death over dishonor in Last
Stands: Why Men Fight When All Is Lost. In our contemporary era, men
are increasingly denied their heritage as warriors. A survival
instinct that’s part of the human condition, the drive to wage war is
natural. Without war, the United States would not exist. The
technology that has eased manual labor, extended lifespans, and become
an integral part of our lives and culture has often evolved from
wartime scientific advancements. War is necessary to defend the social
and political principles that define the virtues and freedoms of
America and other Western nations. We should not be ashamed of the
heroes who sacrificed their lives to build a better world. We should
be honoring them. The son of a Korean War veteran of the Inchon
landing and the battle of the Chosin Reservoir with the U.S. Marine
Corps, Michael Walsh knows all about heroism, valor, and the call of
duty that requires men to fight for something greater than themselves
to protect their families, fellow countrymen, and most of all their
fellow soldiers. In Last Stands, Walsh reveals the causes and outcomes
of more than a dozen battles in which a small fighting force refused
to surrender to a far larger force, often dying to the last man. From
the Spartans’ defiance at Thermopylae and Roland’s epic defense of
Charlemagne’s rear guard at Ronceveaux Pass, through Santa Anna’s
siege of the Alamo defended by Davy Crockett and Jim Bowie to the
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skirmish at Little Big Horn between Crazy Horse’s Sioux nation and
George Armstrong Custer’s Seventh Calvary, to the Soviets’ titanic
struggle against the German Wehrmacht at Stalingrad, and more, Walsh
reminds us all of the debt we owe to heroes willing to risk their
lives against overwhelming odds—and how these sacrifices and battles
are not only a part of military history but our common civilizational
heritage.

Comrade
What unites Google and Facebook, Apple and Microsoft, Siemens and GE,
Uber and Airbnb? Across a wide range of sectors, these firms are
transforming themselves into platforms: businesses that provide the
hardware and software foundation for others to operate on. This
transformation signals a major shift in how capitalist firms operate
and how they interact with the rest of the economy: the emergence of
platform capitalism. This book critically examines these new business
forms, tracing their genesis from the long downturn of the 1970s to
the boom and bust of the 1990s and the aftershocks of the 2008 crisis.
It shows how the fundamental foundations of the economy are rapidly
being carved up among a small number of monopolistic platforms, and
how the platform introduces new tendencies within capitalism that pose
significant challenges to any vision of a post-capitalist future. This
book will be essential reading for anyone who wants to understand how
the most powerful tech companies of our time are transforming the
global economy."

Connected
Globalization and “Minority” Cultures:
Groups in Shaping Our Global Future is
to the forefront of global studies new
relationship between globalization and
minorities worldwide.

The Role of “Minor” Cultural
a collective work which brings
perspectives on the
the experiences of cultural

The Transition from Feudalism to Capitalism
Celebrated scientists Nicholas Christakis and James Fowler explain the
amazing power of social networks and our profound influence on one
another's lives. Your colleague's husband's sister can make you fat,
even if you don't know her. A happy neighbor has more impact on your
happiness than a happy spouse. These startling revelations of how much
we truly influence one another are revealed in the studies of Drs.
Christakis and Fowler, which have repeatedly made front-page news
nationwide. In CONNECTED, the authors explain why emotions are
contagious, how health behaviors spread, why the rich get richer, even
how we find and choose our partners. Intriguing and entertaining,
CONNECTED overturns the notion of the individual and provides a
revolutionary paradigm-that social networks influence our ideas,
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emotions, health, relationships, behavior, politics, and much more. It
will change the way we think about every aspect of our lives.

The New Class War
When people say 'comrade', they change the world Between mass
participation in two world wars and mass participation in Communist
parties, in the 20th century millions of people across the globe
addressed each other as 'comrade'. Now, it's more common to hear talk
of 'allies' on the left than it is of comrades. In Comrade, Jodi Dean
insists that this shift exemplifies the key problem with the
contemporary left: the substitution of political identity for a
relation of political belonging that must be built, sustained, and
defended. In Comrade, Dean offers a theory of the comrade as a mode of
address, figure of belonging, and carrier of expectations for action.
Comrades are equals on the same side of a political struggle.
Voluntarily coming together in the struggle for justice, their
relation is characterized by discipline, joy, courage, and enthusiasm.
Considering the generic egalitarianism of the comrade in light of
differences of race and gender, Dean draws from an array of historical
and literary examples such as Harry Haywood, CLR James, Alexandra
Kollontai, and Doris Lessing. She argues that if we are to be a Left
at all, we have to be comrades.

Platform Capitalism
Infinite Suburbia is the culmination of the MIT Norman B. Leventhal
Center for Advanced Urbanism's yearlong study of the future of
suburban development. Extensive research, an exhibition, and a
conference at MIT's Media Lab, this groundbreaking collection presents
fifty-two essays by seventy-four authors from twenty different fields,
including, but not limited to, design, architecture, landscape,
planning, history, demographics, social justice, familial trends,
policy, energy, mobility, health, environment, economics, and applied
and future technologies. This exhaustive compilation is richly
illustrated with a wealth of photography, aerial drone shots,
drawings, plans, diagrams, charts, maps, and archival materials,
making it the definitive statement on suburbia at the beginning of the
twenty-first century.

Periodization and Sovereignty
Following a remarkable epoch of greater dispersion of wealth and
opportunity, we are inexorably returning towards a more feudal era
marked by greater concentration of wealth and property, reduced upward
mobility, demographic stagnation, and increased dogmatism. If the last
seventy years saw a massive expansion of the middle class, not only in
America but in much of the developed world, today that class is
declining and a new, more hierarchical society is emerging. The new
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class structure resembles that of Medieval times. At the apex of the
new order are two classes--a reborn clerical elite, the clerisy, which
dominates the upper part of the professional ranks, universities,
media and culture, and a new aristocracy led by tech oligarchs with
unprecedented wealth and growing control of information. These two
classes correspond to the old French First and Second Estates. Below
these two classes lies what was once called the Third Estate. This
includes the yeomanry, which is made up largely of small
businesspeople, minor property owners, skilled workers and privatesector oriented professionals. Ascendant for much of modern history,
this class is in decline while those below them, the new Serfs, grow
in numbers--a vast, expanding property-less population. The trends are
mounting, but we can still reverse them--if people understand what is
actually occurring and have the capability to oppose them.

Postcapitalism
In both Europe and North America, populist movements have shattered
existing party systems and thrown governments into turmoil. The
embattled establishment claims that these populist insurgencies seek
to overthrow liberal democracy. The truth is no less alarming but is
more complex: Western democracies are being torn apart by a new class
war. In this controversial and groundbreaking new analysis, Michael
Lind, one of America’s leading thinkers, debunks the idea that the
insurgencies are primarily the result of bigotry, traces how the
breakdown of mid-century class compromises between business and labor
led to the conflict, and reveals the real battle lines. On one side is
the managerial overclass—the university-credentialed elite that
clusters in high-income hubs and dominates government, the economy and
the culture. On the other side is the working class of the low-density
heartlands—mostly, but not exclusively, native and white. The two
classes clash over immigration, trade, the environment, and social
values, and the managerial class has had the upper hand. As a result
of the half-century decline of the institutions that once empowered
the working class, power has shifted to the institutions the overclass
controls: corporations, executive and judicial branches, universities,
and the media. The class war can resolve in one of three ways: • The
triumph of the overclass, resulting in a high-tech caste system. • The
empowerment of populist, resulting in no constructive reforms • A
class compromise that provides the working class with real power Lind
argues that Western democracies must incorporate working-class
majorities of all races, ethnicities, and creeds into decision making
in politics, the economy, and culture. Only this class compromise can
avert a never-ending cycle of clashes between oligarchs and populists
and save democracy.

The Coming of Neo-Feudalism
Based on extensive interviews with key players, this text shows how
the "knowledge economy" is making serfs of everyone bar a few
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multinational companies. The authors argue that in the globalized
information society, the rich have found new ways to rob the poor,
using intellectual property rules. Authors from ANU.

Infinite Suburbia
From bestselling writer David Graeber—“a master of opening up thought
and stimulating debate” (Slate)—a powerful argument against the rise
of meaningless, unfulfilling jobs…and their consequences. Does your
job make a meaningful contribution to the world? In the spring of
2013, David Graeber asked this question in a playful, provocative
essay titled “On the Phenomenon of Bullshit Jobs.” It went viral.
After one million online views in seventeen different languages,
people all over the world are still debating the answer. There are
hordes of people—HR consultants, communication coordinators,
telemarketing researchers, corporate lawyers—whose jobs are useless,
and, tragically, they know it. These people are caught in bullshit
jobs. Graeber explores one of society’s most vexing and deeply felt
concerns, indicting among other villains a particular strain of
finance capitalism that betrays ideals shared by thinkers ranging from
Keynes to Lincoln. “Clever and charismatic” (The New Yorker), Bullshit
Jobs gives individuals, corporations, and societies permission to
undergo a shift in values, placing creative and caring work at the
center of our culture. This book is for everyone who wants to turn
their vocation back into an avocation and “a thought-provoking
examination of our working lives” (Financial Times).

The New Class Conflict
Foucault and the Modern International
Since its original publication in 1999, this foundational book has
become a classic in its field. This second edition, Code Version 2.0,
updates the work and was prepared in part through a wiki, a web site
allowing readers to edit the text, making this the first reader-edited
revision of a popular book. Code counters the common belief that
cyberspace cannot be controlled or censored. To the contrary, under
the influence of commerce, cyberspace is becoming a highly regulable
world where behavior will be much more tightly controlled than in real
space. We can - we must - choose what kind of cyberspace we want and
what freedoms it will guarantee. These choices are all about
architecture: what kind of code will govern cyberspace, and who will
control it. In this realm, code is the most significant form of law
and it is up to lawyers, policymakers, and especially average citizens
to decide what values that code embodies.

The City
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This open access book discusses how national citizenship is being
transformed by economic, social and political change. It focuses on
the emergence of global markets where citizenship is for sale and on
how new reproduction technologies impact citizenship by descent. It
also discusses the return of banishment through denationalisation of
terrorist suspects, and the impact of digital technologies, such as
blockchain, on the future of democratic citizenship. The book provides
a wide range of views on these issues from legal scholars, political
scientists, and political practitioners. It is structured as a series
of four conversations in which authors respond to each other. This
exchange of arguments provides unique depth to current debates about
the future of citizenship. This work was published by Saint Philip
Street Press pursuant to a Creative Commons license permitting
commercial use. All rights not granted by the work's license are
retained by the author or authors.

Information Feudalism
The New Mamluks
William Petty (1623-1687), long recognised as a founding father of
English political economy, was actively involved in the militarycolonial administration of Ireland following its invasion by Oliver
Cromwell, and to the end of his days continued to devise schemes for
securing England’s continued domination of that country. It was in
that context that he elaborated his economic ideas, which consequently
reflect the world of military-bureaucratic officialdom, neo-feudalism
and colonialism he served. This book shows that much of the theory and
methodology in use within the economics discipline of today has its
roots in the writings of Petty and his contemporaries, rather than in
the supposedly universalistic and enlightened ideals of Adam Smith a
century later. Many of the fundamental ideas of today’s development
economics, for example, are shown to have been deployed by Petty
explicitly for the purpose of furthering England’s colonialist
objectives, while his pioneering writings on fiscal issues and
national accounting theory were equally explicitly directed towards
the raising of funds for England’s predatory colonial and commercial
wars. This book argues that exploring the historical roots of economic
ideas and methods in this way is an essential aspect of assessing
their appropriateness and analytical power today, and that this is
more relevant than ever. It will be of interest to advanced students
and researchers in the history of economic thought, early modern
economic history, development economics and economic geography.

Globalization and “Minority” Cultures
Capital Is Dead
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It's not capitalism, it's not neoliberalism - what if it's something
worse? In this radical and visionary new book, McKenzie Wark argues
that information has empowered a new kind of ruling class. Through the
ownership and control of information, this emergent class dominates
not only labour but capital as traditionally understood as well. And
it's not just tech companies like Amazon and Google. Even Walmart and
Nike can now dominate the entire production chain through the
ownership of not much more than brands, patents, copyrights, and
logistical systems. While techno-utopian apologists still celebrate
these innovations as an improvement on capitalism, for workers--and
the planet--it's worse. The new ruling class uses the powers of
information to route around any obstacle labor and social movements
put up. So how do we find a way out? Capital Is Dead offers not only
the theoretical tools to analyze this new world, but ways to change
it. Drawing on the writings of a surprising range of classic and
contemporary theorists, Wark offers an illuminating overview of the
contemporary condition and the emerging class forces that control--and
contest--it.

California, Inc
Visionary social thinker Joel Kotkin looks ahead to America in 2050,
revealing how the addition of one hundred million Americans by
midcentury will transform how we all live, work, and prosper. In stark
contrast to the rest of the world's advanced nations, the United
States is growing at a record rate and, according to census
projections, will be home to four hundred million Americans by 2050.
This projected rise in population is the strongest indicator of our
long-term economic strength, Joel Kotkin believes, and will make us
more diverse and more competitive than any nation on earth. Drawing on
prodigious research, firsthand reportage, and historical analysis, The
Next Hundred Million reveals how this unprecedented growth will take
physical shape and change the face of America. The majority of the
additional hundred million Americans will find their homes in
suburbia, though the suburbs of tomorrow will not resemble the
Levittowns of the 1950s or the sprawling exurbs of the late twentieth
century. The suburbs of the twenty-first century will be less reliant
on major cities for jobs and other amenities and, as a result, more
energy efficient. Suburbs will also be the melting pots of the future
as more and more immigrants opt for dispersed living over crowded
inner cities and the majority in the United States becomes nonwhite by
2050. In coming decades, urbanites will flock in far greater numbers
to affordable, vast, and autoreliant metropolitan areas-such as
Houston, Phoenix, and Las Vegas-than to glamorous but expensive
industrial cities, such as New York and Chicago. Kotkin also foresees
that the twenty-first century will be marked by a resurgence of the
American heartland, far less isolated in the digital era and a crucial
source of renewable fuels and real estate for a growing population.
But in both big cities and small towns across the country, we will see
what Kotkin calls "the new localism"-a greater emphasis on family ties
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and local community, enabled by online networks and the increasing
numbers of Americans working from home. The Next Hundred Million
provides a vivid snapshot of America in 2050 by focusing not on power
brokers, policy disputes, or abstract trends, but rather on the
evolution of the more intimate units of American society-families,
towns, neighborhoods, industries. It is upon the success or failure of
these communities, Kotkin argues, that the American future rests.

Crowds and Party
Capitalism is going to end Peter Frase argues that increasing
automation and a growing scarcity of resources, thanks to climate
change, will bring it all tumbling down. In Four Futures, Frase
imagines how this post-capitalist world might look, deploying the
tools of both social science and speculative fiction to explore what
communism, rentism, socialism and exterminism might actually entail.
Could the current rise of real-life robocops usher in a world that
resembles Ender’s Game? And sure, communism will bring an end to
material scarcities and inequalities of wealth—but there’s no
guarantee that social hierarchies, governed by an economy of “likes,”
wouldn’t rise to take their place. A whirlwind tour through science
fiction, social theory and the new technologies already shaping our
lives, Four Futures is a balance sheet of the socialisms we may reach
if a resurgent Left is successful, and the barbarisms we may be
consigned to if those movements fail.

Feudalism, venality, and revolution
Despite all recent challenges to stage-oriented histories, the idea of
a division between a "medieval" and a "modern" period has survived,
even flourished, in academia. Periodization and Sovereignty
demonstrates that this survival is no innocent affair. By examining
periodization together with the two controversial categories of
feudalism and secularization, Kathleen Davis exposes the relationship
between the constitution of "the Middle Ages" and the history of
sovereignty, slavery, and colonialism. This book's groundbreaking
investigation of feudal historiography finds that the historical
formation of "feudalism" mediated the theorization of sovereignty and
a social contract, even as it provided a rationale for colonialism and
facilitated the disavowal of slavery. Sovereignty is also at the heart
of today's often violent struggles over secular and religious
politics, and Davis traces the relationship between these struggles
and the narrative of "secularization," which grounds itself in a
period divide between a "modern" historical consciousness and a
theologically entrapped "Middle Ages" incapable of history. This
alignment of sovereignty, the secular, and the conceptualization of
historical time, which relies essentially upon a medieval/modern
divide, both underlies and regulates today's volatile debates over
world politics. The problem of defining the limits of our most
fundamental political concepts cannot be extricated, Davis argues,
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from the periodizing operations that constituted them, and that
continue today to obscure the process by which "feudalism" and
"secularization" govern the politics of time.

The Transition Form Feudalism to Capitalism
How do mass protests become an organized activist collective? Crowds
and Party channels the energies of the riotous crowds who took to the
streets in the past five years into an argument for the political
party. Rejecting the emphasis on individuals and multitudes, Jodi Dean
argues that we need to rethink the collective subject of politics.
When crowds appear in spaces unauthorized by capital and the
state—such as in the Occupy movement in New York, London and across
the world—they create a gap of possibility. But too many on the Left
remain stuck in this beautiful moment of promise—they argue for more
of the same, further fragmenting issues and identities, rehearsing the
last thirty years of left-wing defeat. In Crowds and Party, Dean
argues that previous discussions of the party have missed its
affective dimensions, the way it operates as a knot of unconscious
processes and binds people together. Dean shows how we can see the
party as an organization that can reinvigorate political practice.

Debating Transformations of National Citizenship
According to Alexis de Tocqueville’s influential work on the Old
Regime and the French Revolution, royal centralisation had so weakened
the feudal power of the nobles that their remaining privileges became
glaringly intolerable to commoners. This book challenges the theory by
showing that when Louis XVI convened assemblies of landowners in the
late 1770s and 1780s to discuss policies needed to resolve the
budgetary crisis, he faced widespread opposition from lords and office
holders. These elites regarded the assemblies as a challenge to their
hereditary power over commoners. The king’s government comprised
seigneurial jurisdictions and venal offices. Lordships and offices
upheld inequality on behalf of the nobility and bred the discontent
motivating the people to make the French Revolution.

Iron, Fire and Ice
This book sheds light on the world of the Internet and social media
and their relationship with surveillance and control, through a
historical prism drawn from the Medieval Age.

Last Stands
Have you read everything George R.R. Martin has every written? Do you
know what in Game of Thrones is based in real history? A young
pretender raises an army to take the throne. Learning of his father’s
death, the adolescent, dashing and charismatic and descended from the
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old kings of the North, vows to avenge him. He is supported in this
war by his mother, who has spirited away her two younger sons to
safety. Against them is the queen, passionate, proud, and strongwilled and with more of the masculine virtues of the time than most
men. She too is battling for the inheritance of her young son, not yet
fully grown but already a sadist who takes delight in watching
executions. Sound familiar? It may read like the plot of Game of
Thrones. Yet that was also the story of the bloodiest battle in
British history, fought at the culmination of the War of the Roses.
George RR Martin’s bestselling novels are rife with allusions,
inspirations, and flat-out copies of real-life people, events, and
places of medieval and Tudor England and Europe. The Red Wedding?
Based on actual events in Scottish history. The poisoning of Joffrey
Baratheon? Eerily similar to the death of William the Conqueror’s
grandson. The Dothraki? Also known as Huns, Magyars, Turks, and
Mongols. Join Ed West, as he explores all of Martin’s influences, from
religion to war to powerful women. Discover the real history behind
the phenomenon and see for yourself that truth is stranger than
fiction.

The New Geography
American markets, once a model for the world, are giving up on
competition. Thomas Philippon blames the unchecked efforts of
corporate lobbyists. Instead of earning profits by investing and
innovating, powerful firms use political pressure to secure their
advantages. The result is less efficient markets, leading to higher
prices and lower wages.

Four Futures
This powerful, unsettling book gives us a rare glimpse behind the
closed doors of global financial institutions by the winner of the
2001 Nobel Prize in Economics. When it was first published, this
national bestseller quickly became a touchstone in the globalization
debate. Renowned economist and Nobel Prize winner Joseph E. Stiglitz
had a ringside seat for most of the major economic events of the last
decade, including stints as chairman of the Council of Economic
Advisers and chief economist at the World Bank. Particularly concerned
with the plight of the developing nations, he became increasingly
disillusioned as he saw the International Monetary Fund and other
major institutions put the interests of Wall Street and the financial
community ahead of the poorer nations. Those seeking to understand why
globalization has engendered the hostility of protesters in Seattle
and Genoa will find the reasons here. While this book includes no
simple formula on how to make globalization work, Stiglitz provides a
reform agenda that will provoke debate for years to come. Rarely do we
get such an insider's analysis of the major institutions of
globalization as in this penetrating book. With a new foreword for
this paperback edition.
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